Statement by Bert van Selm, IMF Resident Representative in Jamaica
September 19, 2014

In response to press queries regarding the fifth review of Jamaica’s EFF arrangement, Mr.
Bert van Selm, IMF Resident Representative in Jamaica issued the following statement
today:

“The fifth review of Jamaica’s Extended Fund Facility arrangement is following its course.
The review is being undertaken in accordance with the Fund’s lapse of time procedure,
which provides for a review to be concluded without an Executive Board meeting. This is a
commonly used procedure by the Executive Board. The procedure is expected to be
completed shortly.”



